04/30/2025 Meeting Minutes

Roll Call: Wade B, Eric O, David W, Ally H, Dean R, Patty H, Nick D, Bill G, Joe S, Kevin T, Katie L, Shantae S, Kathy H. Steve V was not here.

Approve Agenda: Nick D made the motion to approve. Eric seconded. The motion unanimously passed.

Membership Open Forum: There was no one that signed up.

Treasurer Report: We went over the financials. Kathy H asked to be included for the financials for the education chair. This was approved. Eric O made a motion to approve. Kevin T seconded. The motion passed unanimously. Katie recommended adding Nick D to the checking account and remove Joe S. Joe S made the motion and Bill G seconded. The motion was approved unanimously.

Education: Review of spring classes. There were 31 in attendance. We have not seen the reviews and they have not been reviewed yet. Oct 27, 28 for the fall classes on Monday and Tuesday. The first class will be a USPAP class. We are hoping to have a class for the new forms for the second class.

Government: Dean gave an overview of the bills. Starting August 1 under 80 acres land sales will be disclosed for sales. The evaluations bill went through the house and some of the language in the senate was needing to be changed. The evaluations bill ended up passing. There was discussion to have an education event for the appraisers on the evaluations. Appraisers will be able to complete evaluations beginning on August 1. There was discussion to have the education event for the evaluation for NDAA members to be free.

Technology: David thanked everyone for attending the share point meeting. He gave us the link to access the share point class and how to use the new system. David covered some of the uses of the share point website and talked about how it will be used to store information for the committee chairs. Eric made the motion to keep the ticket open with share point and Kevin seconded. The motion passed unanimously.

A BOD only executive session was conducted to discuss a confidential matter.

Membership & Marketing: Bill & Ally went over the newsletter. There was discussion about the number of members we have. They will be looking into why some of the members are leaving. There was discussion about having our membership help on the committees.

Bylaws & Policy: They are cleaning up the bylaws and policy. Patty & Eric did not have any other news.

Upcoming Meetings: We talked about having the strategic planning meeting in late July early August. This was due to having the fall classes in late October. Nick D. made the motion to adjourn. Shantae seconded. The motion passed.

There was an executive meeting that followed the meeting on 04/30/2025.

Respectfully Submitted,

Nick Duchscher Secretary/Treasurer, NDAA

Minutes Approved Via Email